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Kalamazoo County Early/Middle College 

Bus Hub Transportation Options for 2019-20 
 

School districts and level of participation in the EFE/EFA/EMC bus hub: 

Full time participation (all three sessions) – Comstock, Kalamazoo, Parchment, Portage, Vicksburg 

Part time participation – Galesburg 1st session only (7:45-9:15 classes) 

No participation – Climax-Scotts, Gull Lake, Schoolcraft 

 

Transportation will be available to the KVCC Texas Township Campus for the following class times: 

Classes between 7:45-9:15 am, transportation to and from KVCC.  Students could stay for another class from 9:30-10:50 and take the 11:23 bus back 

to the hub.  Refer to the bus hub schedule for exact pick up and drop off times at your home school.   

 

Classes that begin at 12:30 pm or after, transportation to KVCC only.  Students who ride the bus from school to home at the end of the school day 

must find their own transportation back from KVCC.  The last bus back to the hub to catch home busses leaves before KVCC afternoon classes end. 

 

Transportation will be available to the KVCC Center for New Media for the following class times: 

7:45-9:15 am transportation to and from KVCC for ANM 100 Adobe Creative Suite and ART 103 Drawing and Composition I (Fall) and ANM142 Adobe 

Photoshop and ANM143 Adobe Illustrator (Winter) (EFA dual enrolled KVCC Media Arts courses) 

 

Dates that bus hub doesn’t operate 

The bus hub operates on the high school schedules.  Therefore, the following dates that KVCC is in session do not have bus transportation:  

September 3 (1st ½ day of school), November 1 (end of marking period), November 27 (Thanksgiving break), January 24 (end of semester), 

February 28 (mid-Winter break), April 2-3 and 6-10 (high school spring break), and April 14-15 (SAT and other State testing days in high schools).  

Five of these dates are Fridays and KVCC has very few Friday classes. 

 

Important Reminders 

It is very important that students understand they must head directly to class when they arrive at KVCC.  Bus drop off times are usually very close to 

class start times.  KVCC Instructors expect you to be on time to class.  The bus timing will not be an acceptable reason for being tardy. 

 

It is also important that students head directly for the bus when their classes end.  Bus pick up times are usually very close to class end times.  The bus 

must leave at the scheduled time so it can return to the hub and get students back to their high schools.   

 


